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Promoting a healthy environment. 

April 30, 2021 
 
Diversified Production LLC 
414 Summers St. 
P.O. Box 6070 
Charleston, WV  25301 
 
Re:  Order No. 2021-01 
 
Please be advised that attached Order No. 2021-01 (Order) issued by the Office of Oil and Gas 
(OOG) on January 19, 2021 is considered effective with today’s date.  This effectuation is 
established subsequent to public notice and a 30-day comment period associated with OOG’s 
consideration of a well plugging variance which was the subject of the Order.  OOG received 
comments from three entities.  The comments were considered prior to making the Order 
effective.  Copies of the comments and OOG responses are included with this correspondence. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James A. Martin 
Chief 
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